TRAFFIC ALERT

TANGERINE ROAD IMPROVEMENTS
Dove Mountain Blvd to Interstate 10
Phase 2A
Advance Utility Work

July 1, 2024

The week of July 8, 2024, Borderland Construction will begin construction of the joint utility
trench — a trench where the electric and communications utilities will be installed — along the

south side of Tangerine Road within the limits of phase 2A (see map below).

Work will generally be outside of roadway travel, however, there may be short intermittent

shifts in traffic when the contractor installs utilities across the roadway.

Visit www.Tangerinroad.info for project information or to sign up to receive electronic construction
information, You can also visit the Town of Marana project Dashboard site at
https://shorturl.at/SwgOP
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For your safety and that of the contractor’'s personnel, please comply with traffic control devices, flagging
personnel, and/or detour signs.

Travel time through the project area may increase during construction so please adjust your schedule

accordingly. Construction may restrict traffic lanes and create congestion. Taking alternate routes is
suggested.

If inclement weather or other events cause delays, the work may be rescheduled without further notice.

Stay up to date on Town of Marana news, projects, and events. Visit www.MaranaAz.gov like us on
Facebook and follow us on Twitter.




